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Knighton Knights miniball team Term 3 2022 - Cancelled

Wednesday 3rd August

Kia ora Knighton Knights whanau

Due to the fact we were unable to get a coach, the Year 3 / 4 Knighton Knights miniball
team has had to be withdrawn from the Waikato mini ball league.

Please fill in the form below and return it to the Frog Box at the Smiley Face window
so that we can organise a refund of your term 3 fees.

Fees will be refunded once your child’s miniball uniform is returned.

Nga mihi,

James

Penman

Knighton Normal School mini ball Coordinator

Child’s

Knighton Knights miniball team Term 3 - Refund

name: Room Number:

Please tick one box below

Please credit my school Kindo Account for my term 3 refund (only if you paid fees
from your Kindo account).

Please refund fees to my bank account.

Bank account number: - - -

Bank account name:




